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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Freed Hardeman
RUSH Youth Rally
RUSH Youth Rally at
Freed Hardeman
University. This is for
Middle School -
College age.

Lone Star Church of
Christ Gospel
Meeting
The guest speaker is
Brian Gregory. Time:
Friday-Saturday: 7:00
p.m. Sunday Bible
Class: 9:45 a.m.
Sunday Worship:
10:30 a.m. Sunday
Evening: 6:00 p.m. A
potluck will follow the
morning worship
service

Sun PM Worship
Service

2 3 4

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm
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Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Lads to
Leaders/Leaderettes
Kick-Off!!
Sign - up sheet for the
meal on the table in
the foyer.

Sun PM Worship
Service
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Tuesday Bible Class
Tuesday Bible Class
resumes at 10:30. We
will eat after, so bring
some food.
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Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm
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Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

7th grade and up

16 17 18

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm
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devotional
Dale and Paula
Anderson's home

Sun PM Worship
Service

22

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

4th Sunday Night
Fellowship
After evening
services. Meal theme:
Soup/Chili/Sandwiche
s

Elders and Deacons
Meeting
5:00pm - 6:00pm
Elders and Deacons
Meeting at 5PM in the
Conference
Room/Library.

Sun PM Worship
Service
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Mt. Pleasant
Christian Education
Scholarship
The Mt. Pleasant
Christian Education
Scholarship
Application is now
available for anyone
who plans to attend
an Elder-approved
Christian college or
school of preaching
next academic year.
The scholarship is in
the amount of up to
$2,500 a year. To
obtain the application,
see Andy Wagoner.
The deadline is April
1.
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Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

26 27 28

29

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Singing at
Retirement Village
Singing at Retirement
Village. All are
welcome at 2 PM. Bus
will leave the church
building at 1:15 pm for
the Retirement home
and bowling will
follow. Or meet at the
Southern lanes at 3
pm.

6th grade and under
bowling trip
3:00 pm. Bus will
leave the church
building at 1:15 pm for
the Retirement home
and bowling will
follow. Or meet at the
Southern lanes at 3
pm.

5th Sunday Service
Fifth Sunday
contribution will be
used toward the

30 31
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building debt.

Sun PM Worship
Service

Category Key
Anniversaries

Area Events

Bible Study

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Young Men Lead Services

Youth
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